
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH                                

                      Friday 25th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Please find attached details of the after school clubs that are happening in the Summer Term 2022.There is 

also an electronic version of this list on our school website (under ‘Pupils & Learning’ / ‘Clubs’) together with 

electronic copies of the club flyers.  
 

Start dates vary from club to club, so please do look at the clubs list for more detail. The club leader manages 

all bookings directly and their contact details can be found on the clubs list. Club bookings cannot be made 

through the school office. The only exception to this is Year 5/6 netball and Year 5/6 cricket.  An electronic 

version of the permission slip is attached – please complete and e mail to the school office.  
 

If your child wishes to attend a club, and you would like to talk about financial support for this, please do not 

hesitate to contact myself, or Mr Catchpole, in confidence. Our club provision is inclusive and open to all 

children; we would not want finances to be a barrier for any child wishing to take part.  
 

Please do also remind your children about the lunchtime clubs on offer:  

 Year 6 Prefect led clubs – The drama club, ably led by some Year 6 prefects, ran successfully in the Spring 

term and will continue into Summer. The Prefect led Comic Club has finished, but the Year 6 children are 

always willing to run activities so please do encourage your children to let me know if there is something 

they would like to take part in at lunchtimes. Some year 6 children are currently planning a lunchtime 

basketball club - further announcements in assembly to come!  

 Sporting activities – our Sports team of Bill Bingham and Claire Parsons will continue to lead sports based 

activities for different year groups each day at lunchtimes. Again, there is no need to sign up; children 

can just turn up. Over the term we often focus on specific cohorts (e.g. Y3 girls, Y4 boys).  

 The Nurture room – a quiet space for children who don’t always want to be part of the hustle and bustle 

of the playground. This is based in the Learning Lab where there will be jigsaws, colouring and comics for 

children to access as and when they choose.  

 Hall Club – this is an opportunity to use some of our indoor equipment and play games such as table 

tennis, ten pin bowling and to use the scooters. Each year group will have the option to attend Hall Club 

one day a week.  

 Homework Club – this will be a drop-in club where children can come and ask for help with their 

homework on a Wednesday lunchtime in the IT suite. All year groups welcome as and when they need 

help.  

You will notice that Mrs McAdam’s Art hour has come to an end as she is now focussing her time elsewhere 

on other exciting projects. We would like to extend out thanks to Mrs McAdam for running this club and also 

to ask if there are any other parents with an artistic background who would consider offering an art club to 

our pupils. Do please get in touch if this might be you!  

 

If you have any questions about any of the above, or you would like to talk about financial support to help 

access a club, then please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs Rachel Barker  

Deputy Headteacher (rbarker@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk) 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


